
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Urban forest assessment and management plan to begin August 18 

August 18, 2022 
 
Project 2022-07 Urban Forest Assessment and Management Plan will begin today, 
Thursday, August 18, 2022. The consultant Williams & Associates will be conducting an 
Inventory of trees in Port Colborne.  

The tree inventory will collect upwards of 2,000 trees, which is estimated to wrap up 
near the end of October 2022. 

The inspection staff will be wearing orange vests and walking around inspecting trees 
on public property or within the Right-of-Way. 

 More information about this project can be found on the City website at, Urban Forest 
Management Project - City of Port Colborne 

Questions? Call Public Works at 905-835-2900 x215.  

Stay Informed 
To stay up to date on city operations and/or information, subscribe to our news channel.  


